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The Greece Historical Society celebrated the 25th anniversary of moving the Larkin-Beattie-Howe House from the
corner of Latta Road and Long Pond Road to its current location at 595 Long Pond Road. I was honored to serve as an
honorary host for this event.

The Greece Historical Society is such an important part of our community, and does a great job of preserving our rich
history for future generations. Special thanks to Legacy Senior Living and Mark IV Enterprises for hosting this event.


